
To: 

Democratic Services and Elections Manager, 

Community Governance Review (Shere), 

Guildford Borough Council, 

Millmead House, Millmead, 

Guildford GU2. 4 BB. 

Date: 

Dear Sirs, 

Why Peaslake Should Remain Within Shere Parish Council 
Peaslake has been part of Shere Parish for generations. The relationship is 
well-established, with a history of effective collaboration, representation, 
and shared services that benefit the whole community. Any change to this 
structure risks creating unnecessary division, duplicating administration, and 
weakening our collective voice. 
 
1. Strong Local Representation 
Peaslake has elected councillors who live locally and should speak for our 
interests. This direct representation ensures village concerns are actively 
addressed. 
2. Shared Resources and Efficiency 
We all benefit from shared funding and maintenance of facilities such as the 
village hall, playground, car parks, and footpaths. Remaining part of a larger 
parish ensures economies of scale and cost-effective service delivery. 
3. Preserving Community and Identity 
Peaslake shares deep historical, social, and environmental ties with 
neighbouring villages. A split could undermine our unity and reduce 
opportunities for collaboration. 
4. No Clear Benefits to Separation 
No compelling case has been made for Peaslake leaving Shere Parish. On 
the contrary, a split could introduce financial and administrative burdens 
and weaken our influence in local decision-making. 



5. Respecting Democratic Will 
Changes to parish boundaries should only occur if supported by a clear 
majority of residents. Most feedback indicates Peaslake wishes to stay part 
of Shere. 
In summary, Peaslake is stronger, better served, and more effectively 
represented as part of Shere Parish Council. We urge Guildford Borough 
Council to maintain the current arrangement in the best interests of our 
village. 

Signed: 

Address: 

 

 

 

Date: 


